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                                         Connecticut Girls Hockey League
September 20, 2010
Attendees:       Danbury, Northwestern, Simsbury, Southern, Ridgefield, Wizards, Shoreline, Northern Lights,

                            Hamden, Pawling, Lou Cassella. VP/SEC, Gary La Chance, Pres., Don Lockyer, Tres.

Absent:           West Hartford, Wallingford

Meeting Began: 
Gary began by nominating each member contact as a member of the Board of Directors for the 2010-11 Season.

Danbury, Nicole Barksdale             Northern Lights, Frank Usseglio       Ridgefield, Kathy Ludwig
Wizards, Katherine Cascella           Northwestern, Mike Maslin              Hamden, Bob Ugolik 

Pawling, Tim King                          Shoreline, Bill Greim                        West Hartford, Taylor Henderson

Wallingford, Tony Carbone            Southern, Frank Ficarra, Tom Early 

Motion to accept by Hamden (Laura Kennedy) 2nd by Wizards (Katherine Cascella) Contacts accepted and approved. 

Minutes from August 30, 2010 meeting were read to the board for acceptance. 

Motion to accept Danbury (Nichole Barksdale) 2nd by Southern (Tom Early) Minutes accepted and approved.

Play down request by West Hartford tabled for next meeting since no rep present.
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All organizations needing CGHL Patches for hockey jerseys may contact Lou Cassella at 203-500-8822 or   
Evenings, 203-878-7357.  Patches are $4.00 each. Checks or Money order made out to CGHL. 
Teams competing in the CGHL this year are as follows:

    U- 12                                U-14                                U-19
Shoreline Sharks             Shoreline Sharks             Shoreline (split season)
West Hartford                Simsbury                           West Hartford
Simsbury                        Wallingford                       Northern Lights  
Northern Lights              Hamden                             Pawling
Wallingford                    Southern                            Danbury 
Southern                         Ridgefield   

Ridgefield                      Pawling 

Northwestern                 Wonderland Wizards 
All organizations are reminded that you should schedule at least a home and away with each team in your division.  Remind your coaches that game results should be e-mailed weekly by the winning coach no later than Monday.

Reminder: results are e-mailed to the following Satiations:
U-12 Anthony Carbone          acabone@cox.net                       Phone 203-699-9515
U-14 Paul Crowley                 nrotcu@yahoo.com                    Phone 860-949-5477
U-19 Nichole Barksdale         flyersgurl104@sbcglobal.net     Phone 203-231-5220
First Call for Tournament Marshals:

Each year we ask organizations to volunteer to run the end of year Tournaments.  This year we will need at least 5 volunteers.  Contact Gary La Chance before the October meeting if you wish to be a Marshal for the 2010-11 end of year Tournaments.

If we get no volunteers Gary will assign this years Marshals by the November meeting.
Tournament Dates:
U-12    March 4, 5, 6, 2011             at East Haven Rink

U-14    March 11, 12, 13, 2011      at East Haven Rink

U-19    March 18, 19, 20, 2011      at Ridgefield Rink

New Business:
Policy for recruitment will be discussed at next meeting

 Questions:

What is recruitment and what constitutes recruitment?

Parents approached by another organization to play with their team!

Tim King asked the board members to consider the U-19 teams playing 3or 4 times and use all meetings into the standings for the 2010-11 seasons since there are only 5 teams participating in the U-19 division.
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After discussion a Motion was proposed by Tim to have all teams participating in the U-19 division for the 2010-11 Season to play at least three games with each participant, (teams playing will determine where the third game will be played). Results will be sent to the Statistician.  2nd by Danbury, (Nichole Barksdale) Motion voted and approved.
Kathy Ludwig would like to remind all organizations that CHC requires all Coaches and Locker room monitors be screened for the 2010-11 season.    For more information contact, CHC.org.   Questions: Contact Kathy at kmludwig@optonline.net
Coaches are reminded to check there coaching cards that they are up to date.

Coaching Clinics are offered through CHC and USA Hockey.  Be sure that you have the correct level coach running your team. There is a deadline so don’t delay renewing if needed.

All Organizations are reminded $800.00 fee due for each team by December 15, 2010.  Make checks payable to CGHL.  
Meeting Adjourned:  8:30pm 
Next Meeting:  October 18, 2010 7:30 pm

